
Date: March 31, 2022 

To: Ross-Siegel, Simon 

CC: McGillicuddy, Jill  

Hello Ross and thank you for your prompt reply. I would absolutely love to present on May 5th and 
will mark it as tentative in my Calendar. 
I will also send you some review materials/slides in the next week or two better explaining what I 
hope to achieve. 
Best 
Barry 


